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The New Mexico Board of Nursing, reviewed and approved at its 11/3/2022 meeting, after at its 11/3/2022 hearing, 
to repeal its rule 16.12.4 NMAC, Nursing and Health Care Related Providers - Hemodialysis Technicians filed 
9/1/2016 and replace it with 16.12.4 NMAC, Nursing and Health Care Related Providers - Hemodialysis 
Technicians, adopted 11/30/2022 effective 12/13/2022. 


